
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Half term has arrived and it gives us an opportunity to reflect on the weeks gone by. Our wonderful 
reception children are no longer 'new', they are well and truly part of our school family and enjoying 
everything school has to offer, including days out and connecting with North Rigton. Clubs, visitors and 
trips have enriched learning for all ages, with opportunities for drama, many different sports and fire! 
Parents and teachers have met together to discuss how children have settled and the progress they are 
making. Community events have begun, with everyone enjoying The Harvest Supper, in particular. 
 
It has been a packed half term full of enjoyment and learning and we are already looking forward to 
everything the next few weeks can bring us! 
 
Have a lovely half-term and we look forward to seeing you all again soon. 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 
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Cont..overleaf 

Welcome to Keith 

We would like to wel-
come our new Cook into 
school. Keith has al-
ready been a hit with 
children and adults with 
his sunny disposition, 
his positive outlook, the 
yummy food he is pre-
paring and the leftovers he is popping into the 
staffroom!   

Soup Soiree 

On Wednesday afternoon, 
Reception parents were 
treated to a lovely meal of 
Mrs Grainger’s delicious 
homemade soup and 
Miss Brown’s  straw-
berry  crumble. Mars 
class were the very 
helpful servers and 
had a ‘souper’ time! 

The Causeway Cup 
 
This week, All Saints hosted three other schools in The Causeway 
Cup. Our Year 5/6 team competed in six matches and performed bril-
liantly! They finished in a strong second place - securing two wins and 
two draws along the way. Our attack was fierce and our defence was 
solid with four clean sheets! In the end, it was a strong Hampsthwaite 
team that took the cup back to their school: retaining the title of 
champions from last year. Ted was our ‘Player of the Match’ for his ex-
cellent, positive leadership in defence. 



Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 6th November: Church Coffee Morning with singing by Years 1-6 from 10am 

Tuesday 12th November: Saturn and Jupiter class visit to Magna  

Tuesday 19th November: Sun class visit to ‘Annie’ at St Aidan’s 

Monday 2nd December: First Lego Church from 3.30pm at All Saints Church. 

Refreshments available, all welcome (adults and children) 

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play  

**Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza—change of date!** 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES  

Saturn Class: Friday 8th November 3pm 

Mars Class: Friday 15th November 3pm 

Jupiter Class: Friday 22nd November 3pm 

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 3pm 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Charlie for friendship 

Saturn Class: Orla for responsibility 

Jupiter Class: Eloise for respect 

Sun Class: Florence for positivity 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners this week! 

Christmas Extravaganza Meeting 

If you would like to be involved in this 

year’s event, please come along to a 

meeting on Thursday 7th November at 

3pm.  Free OWLS for the children of 

parents attending the meeting.  We all have a lot of 

fun organising these special events so come along and 

join in the fun! 

Writer of the week 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 27th October—Harvest Festival 11am—12 

noon, refreshments from 10.30am 

Sunday 3rd November—BCP Holy Communion 

8.30am—9.30am 

If you are not receiving email notifications about 

Church Family Zoom Services and would like to be 

email enquiries@allsaintschurchko.org 

Halloween Craft Sessions 

This half-term, Adult Learning North Yorkshire is offering free Halloween-themed family activities. The Family Fun 
with Crafts sessions are designed for parents, carers, and their children to come together and create eco-friendly 
Halloween decorations using basic, sustainable materials. Inclusive for all skill levels: Everyone is welcome to join 
in the fun, whether a beginner or an experienced crafter.  

Knaresborough Library & Information Centre: Tuesday, 29th October, 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM  

Harrogate Library & Information Centre: Friday, 1st November, 1:00 PM - 3:00 PM  

To enrol, please visit https://tinyurl.com/FamilyFunCraftsHalfTerm10 Contact Email:  adultlearningservice@northyorks.gov.uk  

Reader of the week  

 Carys Ava 
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